SWCDA Membership Meeting 10/31/2020

Meeting was called to order by President Langdon Reagan.

Nominations were made for BOD. Chris, Kyle, and Derk’s terms are up. Chris, Kyle, Kenneth
and James were nominated for the 3 year term starting 2021 year.

Ballots were cast and Chris, Kyle and Kenneth were elected. Election of Officers were Langdon
as President, Kyle as Vice President, Chris as Secretary/Treasurer.

There was discussion for making a rule change where the host club is not required to offer all 5
classes to sanction with SWCDA.

There was also discussion about a dog being able to run in a class by one person and again in
the same trail by a Novice handler.

There was also discussion to sell RV spots to raise money for the finals.

There was also discussion to change Maturity rules from 3 years to 2 or even 1.

There was discussion to change Novice rules to only allow Novice to run in Novice.

There was discussion to have practice cattle for the Futurity.



